

Dear Hyde Families,

A new school year is upon us! Hyde PTO is excited to introduce another great year of our yearly fundraiser "Hyde Read-a-thon." Our students are encouraged to read while raising funds for Hyde PTO.

All students will be encouraged to read and collect pledges between September 3rd through September 12th. This will give students the opportunity to read as much as possible and seek out pledges from family and friends to reward their reading accomplishments.

All proceeds from this fundraiser go to support Hyde Elementary's PTO. Throughout the year, the PTO funds and executes programs that enhance student learning in many different areas. We support our fantastic teachers with grant funding, classroom support, and with teacher appreciation event. As Finally, the PTO plans a lot of fun events, such as our annual Beagle Bash, K-2 Dance, Movie Nights, and Club Opportunities, just to name a few.

Collection envelopes, instructions, prize information and pledge forms will go home on Friday, September 3, 2021. Our PTO volunteers will be collecting and recording donations daily during the Read-a-thon. Final donations packets will be due Monday, September 13 for the finally tally and prize announcements. Our goal is for each student to raise at least \$35.

Thank you for your support!

If you have any questions, please contact:

Tonya Baldwin Hyde PTO Read-a-thon Chair

Tonya.B@outlook.com